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RE Official information request CDHB 9922 

 

We refer to your email dated 14 August 2018 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act from Canterbury DHB.  

 

 A copy of the MoU (Memorandum of Understanding) between Police and CDHB regarding calls for 

service at Hillmorton Hospital. 

 

The MoU (Memorandum of Understanding) between Police and CDHB does not currently cover ‘calls for 
service’ at Hillmorton Hospital.   
 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website ten working days after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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